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QUESTIONS 

1. Given we will propose running a new submarine cable to Isleford from Great Cranberry – is it 
agreeable to leave the installation date open ended as we cannot commit to a July timeframe at this 
time. 

ANSWER: Yes but only for a 3 Year Term 

 

2. Understanding we will provide both 1 and 3 year monthly payment options for the service, is it 
agreeable that the University pay for the NRC up front for this new cable? 

ANSWER: Yes, you can propose a NRC for the new cable. 

 


